
DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY 

MANIPUR 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

Imphal: the 1st June, 2025 

 

No. 3/5/2018-DMU/Misc.(Pt-1):  It is hereby informed to all concerned that due 

to recent flood occurred and affected in certain areas of the State, the University will 

remain closed on 02-06-2025(Monday) and 03-06-2025(Tuesday). 

 

This is issued with the approval of the competent authority. 

 

 

 

     -sd- 

  (Dr RK Joteen Singh) 

  Registrar 

 
Copy to: 

1. PA to the Vice-Chancellor, DMU 

2. All Deans, DMU 

3. All Officers, DMU 

4. All Principals, DMU 

5. All Heads of Departments, DMU 

6. Guard File 


